
5th July 2011−07−05

Attn: Michelle Cramsie

Dept of Planning,23 Bridge Street NSW 2000.
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My name is Theo lianos I am a resident of Hill Top and would like to express my
concern over the already loud and disturbing gun noise.

It is very stressful to hear and scary to think that maybe one of those bullets will
stray and hit someone as they seem to get louder and louder all the time.

What is normally a nice peaceful day with all the beautiful country atmosphere gets
ruined when you hear those terrible gun shots and they echo very loudly.

l really feel they are disturbing the quality of our lives. The thought that the noise
limit will be increased is already terrifying

Theo Lianos

Hill top NSW 2575

0409 747 681

tlianos@bigpond.com
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